
Letter of Appreciation to Potential Board Members 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

On behalf of [Organization's Name], I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your 

willingness to consider a position on our Board of Directors. Your expertise and dedication to 

[specific field or cause] make you an ideal candidate for our team. 

We are excited about the possibility of your leadership and vision guiding us as we strive to 

fulfill our mission. Your insights would be invaluable in our efforts to [briefly outline the 

organization's mission or goals]. 

Thank you once again for considering this opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of 

working together to make a positive impact in our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


